
  

 
 
 
 
 

Route 29 (Amherst Highway) and 
Route 151 (Patrick Henry Highway) 

Amherst County 
Intersection Improvement Project 

 
Tuesday, March 29, 2022, 4 – 6 p.m. 

Amherst High School Gymnasium 
139 Lancer Lane, Amherst, VA 24521 

 
Find out about the proposed improvements for the section of 
Route 29 (Amherst Highway) that starts 0.709 mile south of 
Route 151 (Patrick Henry Highway) and extends to 0.131 mile 
north of Route 151 (Patrick Henry Highway) in Amherst County. 
The purpose of this project is to improve safety at this 
intersection by constructing raised medians to create an RCUT 
(Restricted Crossing U-Turn). The project website will include the 
same information, materials and presentations available at the 
public meeting. The project website is found at: 
https://www.virginiadot.org/projects/lynchburg/route-29-and-
route-151-amherst-county.asp  
 
Review the proposed project plans and the National 
Environmental Policy Act documentation in the form of a 
Programmatic Categorical Exclusion at the public hearing or at 
VDOT’s Lynchburg District Office located at 4219 Campbell 
Avenue in Lynchburg. Please call ahead to ensure the availability 
of personnel to answer your questions. Property impact 
information, relocation assistance policies and tentative 
construction schedules are available for your review at the above 
address and will be available at the public hearing.   
 
Give your written or oral comments at the meeting, or submit 
them online from the survey on VDOT’s website at the address 
listed above by April 8, 2022, to Mr. Anthony W. Revelle, P.E., 
Project Manager, Virginia Department of Transportation, 4219 
Campbell Avenue, Lynchburg, VA 24501-4801. You may also  
email your comments to anthony.revelle@VDOT.Virginia.gov. 
Please reference “Route 29 at Route 151 Comment” in the 
subject line.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of  
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for 
persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact  
Anthony Revelle at 434-856-8258, 1-800-367-7623, TTY/TDD 
711. 

State Project: 6029-005-735, P101 
Federal Project: NHPP-005-3 (129) UPC: 115492 

  
In the event an alternate date is needed, the meeting will be held on March 31, 

2022 at the same time and location. 


